
Rosen Method Open Center Presents: 

Touching the Body, Healing the Soul:  

Rosen Method Bodywork 
 Introductory Workshop

Teacher: Anais Salibian, MA, LMT,   
Co-Director of  Training 

Student-Teacher:  Scoby Beer, 
Rosen Method Practitioner 

  
April 22-23, 2017 
9 am - 5 pm 

640 Kreag Rd., Suite 202

Pittsford,  NY 14534


Cost: $395 

14 CEU’s for Massage Therapists


Register On Line at

RosenMethodOpenCenter.org 

For those who want personal 
healing and growth, and for 
professionals who want  a 
unique and powerful mind/
body approach, this workshop 
will touch you deeply. 
Embodied awareness is the 
answer to physical and 
emotional problems caused by 
stress, the path to emotional 
balance, and the way in to 
deep connection to self, to 
others and to something 
greater. 

Discover how to engage the 
healer within through gentle 
touch, words that awaken, and 
attention to free breath. 

 You will learn the basic 
principles of this amazing 
bodywork through experiential 
exercises: discussion, dyads, 
demonstrations, practicum and 
movement.  

For more information about 
Rosen Method, go to 
www.awareness-heals.com ; 
call Anais at 585 586-1590 or 
call Scoby at 585 771-0814 

http://www.awareness-heals.com
http://www.awareness-heals.com

